





This week our Year 3 and 4 children have taken part in some interactive workshops on developing positive mental health and well being following the effects of COVID-19. This weeks workshop is the first of several more planned in throughout the year to support our children. We hope it gives children ways to manage their feelings positively.

ECO TEAM MONITORING

This week our Eco team presented a fabulous assembly to the school with regards to Climate change and ways we can help to reduce harmful gases. It has been brought to our attention that on an evening in particularly that some parents are sat in their cars with engines running whilst they wait to collect. We appreciate the cold weather is not helping but we are concious this is harmful to the environment as well as to the health of our children. This is something the Eco team will be monitoring. Alongside this they have raised money to purchase compost bins for the classrooms to put waste food in and then use in the school garden. Please help us to support our children with this worthy cause.

4B CLASS ASSEMBLY

On Friday the 11th February at 9.00am 4B will present their class assembly to parents.

This will be just 4B and parents to imit further contact within school. It will be a great opportunity for the children to share with parents what they have been learning in class face to face.

We hope that parents of children in 4B will be able to join us!



SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!

Mueez Ghani 4I for Writing!!

Attendance

Best attenders last week were RB 99.3% Well Done!

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.5%.

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.5%

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness will be required.

Class	% Attendance
RB	99.3%
RM	98.5%
3M	97.7%
4B	96.0%
3C	95.7%
6W	95.7%
2C	95.3%
2B	95.0%
1D	93.0%
6F	91.4%
5P	91.0%
1C	90.3%
4SM	85.5%
5HI	85.5%

Please ensure your child comes to school every day. If your child is poorly, please remember to call school on <u>01274 545019 option 1</u>, to let us know the reason.

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE.

UPCOMING EVENTS!

1ST February 2022 – Year 6 online Safety PCSO Workshop

10th February 2022 – Year 2 Trip to Skipton Castle

10th February 2022 – Year 6 Drugs Awareness Talk

14th February 2022 – Theatre performance 'The Jungle Book'

Friday 11th February 2022 – 4B Class Assembly

Friday 18th February – School Closes for Half term

Monday 28th February – School opens

Thursday 3rd March 2022 – World Book Day



